CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHOND: (651) 266-8560 FAX: (651) 266-8574

October 1, 2010

Kevin Corbin JEM Construction Company, Inc. 2022 N. Ferry St, Ste. 1210 Anoka, MN 55303

Re: Appeal to the Denial of a Building Permit to Replace Egress Windows for property at

1163 Kennard Street.

Dear Mr. Corbin:

This is to confirm that on September 28, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended granting a 4.5 inch variance on the openable width of four replacement glider egress windows, and a 7.5 inch variance on the openable width on one replacement glider egress window.

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang Paralegal

cc: Fire Supervisors (email)

Pat Fish (email)
Jim Seeger (email)
Stephen Ubl (email)
Ryan Rehn (email)
Jim Bloom (email)